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General Attorney 
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and Telegraph Company 

400 - 150 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee. FLorida 32301 
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December 8, 1992 

Mr. Steve C. Tribble 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
101 East Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

RE: Docket NO. 920260-TL 

Dear Mr. Tribble: 

On October 28, 1992, Southern Bell filed its Response and 
Objections to Staff's Sixth Request for Production of Documents and 
its Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification for 
certain information contained in documents responsive to Staff's 
request. Specifically, the Company objected to Request No. 105 on 
the basis that responsive documents contained customer-specific 
information. Upon subsequent review of the documents responsive to 
Request No. 105, Southern Bell has decided not to request 
confidential classification for any of the information contained in 
those documents. 

Consequently, Southern Bell hereby withdraws its Notice of 
Intent to Request Confidential Classification for portions of 
documents produced in response to Request No. 105. All other 
responses and objections contained in the Company's October 28, 1992 
filing are hereby reasserted and reaffirmed and are in no way altered 
as a result of this limited revision to Southern Bell's previous 
response. 

A copy of this letter is enclosed. Please mark it to indicate 
that the original was filed and return the copy to me. Copies have 
been served on the parties shown on the attached Certificate of 
Service. 

Sincerelv. 

Enclosures 

cc: All Parties of Record 
A. M. Lombard0 
H. R. Anthony 
R. D. Lackey 


